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NSF OIG Form 2 (11/02)  

We reviewed an allegation that an NSF proposal contained plagiarized text and found that it and 
another NSF proposal contained small amounts of text copied without proper attribution to the 
sources. We sent the sole PI a Questionable Research Practices letter to remind her of the 
importance of diligent acknowledgment practices and to suggest training in the responsible 
conduct of research. 
 
This case is closed with no further action taken. 


